
 

 

 
 
 
 

To All, seems that my trips to southern san Joaquin valley show a lot of dead farm land , due to 

lack of water to deliver. Please do not export any more water south. A better solution would be to 

move water from the Colorado river, I’m sure the farmers there would be happy to sell southern 

California water. The peripheral canal is a bad idea, this money  would be better spent building a 

delivery system from the Colorado river. Try working with our adjacent states to solve this 

problem. 

Edward Jackovic 
 
 
 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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